GBT Committee Minutes 5th May 2023

Attendees: 
Penny Morgan (Chair)
Cheryl Warner (Secretary)
Dougal Matthews (Website and green spaces)
Apologies: Rob Logan (Treasurer)
1) Safeguarding
GBT need to have an appointed Safeguarding person. Cheryl Warner has agreed to train up in this and all of the committees DBS need to be logged. 
Penny will be safeguarding lead, and Cheryl other named safeguarding contact.
2) Locality partnership
GBT have been recognised as an anchor organisation for the area and asked to join a locality partnership for Brislington, along with Bricks who are based in St Anne’s House. We will be collecting data via surveys and facilitated discussions on the three challenges for the area: healthy weight in children, reducing alcohol harm, and reducing falls in older people. Penny and Georgia from Bricks have discussed talking to community groups and holding a range of discussions/engagements for this. Penny has signed a consent form to join this and provided GBT bank details for the funding for this, as agreed by the committee. Monthly reports will be filled in by Penny and the rough deadline for the feedback to be finished is September. 
3) Market
Market held on Brislington Hill on April 22nd was successful and well attended. There are more coming up on 20th May, then in June, July and August and GBT will have a stall there each time to engage with community and provide free face painting. Dougal might be able to run the stall in May as he is going to attend on behalf of Friends of Victory Park too. 
4) CIL 
GBT will be holding a community meeting to introduce and discuss CIL with interested groups on 16th May. The first stage for people to apply for CIL is 26th May. The deadline for deciding on the community’s priorites for CIL is 15th September so GBT will be holding an online meeting, drop-in session and online voting survey in early September. 
5) Address
Wick Road Library are no longer able to provide GBT with an address so Penny has investigated what we can do. GBT can have a registered and a correspondence address. Penny is happy to be the registered address and she will ask if Rob Logan (Treasurer) can be the correspondence address. 
6) Warm spaces funding
GBT had funding from the Warm Spaces fund which has been used to fund the ‘Support in Difficult Times’ leaflet over the winter. GBT are now working on a summer version of this leaflet for distribution in community spaces again. We will also use some of the money for the community meeting, providing food and transport to make the event accessible for all. Penny has fed back on this to Quartet. 
7) GBT as a CIC/CIO/charity
Penny has spoken to VOSCUR (charity supporting volunteer action) about options for what GBT could become, including becoming a CIC, CIO or charity. We are starting thinking about this as an option for future discussion. 

GBT registered address will become

18 Chatsworth Road
Arnos Vale
Bristol
BS4 3EY

